
Welcome to our 100 CLUB – a great way for you to support us whilst 
having a bit of a flutter! Here’s how it works...

You complete, sign and email the attached sign up form to  
southtawton100club@gmail.com. All participants must be over 16.

At the same time, you will need to pay the subscription of £12 by direct bank 
transfer to the PTA bank account (details on sign up form).  

If joining part way through a school year the subscription will be less –  
please check with Emma Vann Jones before making payment.

This buys you one membership number (which we will allocate), and enters you 
into the monthly draw. The first draw will be at the end of September of each year.

The draw will take place during assembly, or at another suitable occasion,  
on the last week of each month (Sept- July).

If you win, the money will be available the following week and the name of the 
winner published in the school’s weekly newsletter.

The prize money will be 40% of the membership fee taken that month.  
The remaining 60% will go towards funding equipment, resources and 

opportunities for pupils.

If you have any queries, please contact Emma Vann Jones  
by email southtawton100club@gmail.com.

JOIN OUR 100 CLUB TODAY 
AND YOU COULD BE OUR NEXT WINNER!

1
C L U B

0 0
South Tawton School PTA



Purpose
The purpose of the 100 Club is to raise funds. The 
money will be paid into the PTA bank account and used 
to meet funding requests from the school, providing 
equipment, resources and opportunities for pupils.

RULES
1. �For a cost of £12 per year you will be allocated one 

number between 1 and 100. There will be 11 draws 
per year (Sept- July, with December being allocated 
£2/number)

2. �A draw will be made every month with a 1st, 2nd and 
3rd prize (except August)

3. The prizes will total 40% of the monthly income.

4. �This will be apportioned as: 1st prize of 25%, 2nd 
prize of 10% and 3rd prize of 5% for 11 months. This 
also will be the same for December, but the prize will 
be based on £2 per number.

5. �The 100 Club is a private lottery and is open to all 
parents, carers, staff and friends of South Tawton 
School. Anyone age 16 or over can join.

6. Payments must be made annually.

7. �Member’s numbers will only be entered if their 
subscription is up to date.

8. �If a member has no valid reason for missing a 
payment, their number may be sold to someone on 
the reserve list.

9. �The draw shall be made by the Head Teacher in an 
assembly during the last week of each month, or at 
another suitable venue.

10. �The winning cash/cheque will be available to collect 
from the school office within one week of the draw.

11. �The name and numbers for each month’s winners 
will be posted in the school newsletter and on 
other advertising media we may use.

12. �The 100 Club will be run by the PTA. In case of any 
dispute the decision of the Committee is final.

13. �Unless otherwise advised, a member will be 
deemed to have left the 100 Club if his/her 
subscription renewal remains unpaid for a period 
of one month.

14. �If a winner cannot be contacted, the winnings will 
be placed into PTA funds after six months.

15. �If we sell all 100 numbers we will have a waiting 
list. We reserve the right to increase the amount 
of numbers to a 150 or 200 Club, but will advise all 
members of the 100 Club accordingly.

PRIVACY NOTICE
As part of the General Data Protection Regulations, we 
need to inform you about what data we hold and why.

1. �We will collect your name, email address, postal 
address and telephone number for the purposes of 
contacting you and creating a membership number. 
We process only information supplied directly to 
us by the Member at the time of joining the South 
Tawton School PTA 100 Club (“100 Club”) and from 
time to time subsequently.

2. �By joining the 100 Club Members are acknowledging 
that in the legitimate interests of the 100 Club we 
process their data both manually and by electronic 
means, for the purposes of administration and 
management of the 100 Club.

3. �We will not keep or store any information regarding 
your bank account or other financial details. We do 
not acquire any other personal data from any other 
source.

4. We will keep a record of the winning Members.

5. �We take all reasonable security measures to protect 
the data and will keep your records in a secure way 
and will not share them with any other parties.

6. �A Member may request removal of all or part of their 
data at any time.

7. �When you cease to be a Member of the 100 Club we 
will securely delete/destroy your information.

8. �By signing the 100 Club Sign Up Form, you consent 
to us using your information in this way.

9. �A Member can be reminded of the data held at any 
time on request.
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RULES


